
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 1st March 2024 

 

School PE kit and footwear 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

I am writing due to a large number of pupils continually wearing incorrect kit for PE. The correct 

kit is not only part of our compulsory school uniform but is also vital to ensure the safety of 

children when playing sport. 

 

As you will know, PE is a statutory part of a child’s education. The correct clothing is essential in 

order for children to take part in PE lessons. Our PE kit consists of: 

 
- A plain white t-shirt 
- Turquoise, black or navy sports shorts 
- Appropriate footwear (trainers or plimsolls) 
- Black or navy tracksuit bottoms and top (for outdoor PE, if required) 

 

These items are all available from Uniform Direct (Market Street, Gainsborough, Tel: 01427 

616105, Website: www.uniform-direct.com) as well as other stores such as ADSA Living, 

Morrison’s and Tesco. 

 

Due to the health and safety of pupils being paramount to us all, if children do not have the 

appropriate footwear for PE, they will be unable to take part in their lessons at school. 

 

Additionally, please remember the following rules: 

 

- Children should not wear jewellery in school, as it is inappropriate for PE 
- Long hair must always be tied up for PE. 

 

Many thanks to all those children who are consistently presented in full uniform & PE kit & 

perfectly model the professional and smart image of our school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr C Fitzpatrick 

Headteacher 

 

http://www.uniform-direct.com/

